
Mr. Nolan offered the following Resolution and moved on its adoption: 
 

R-10-61 
RESOLUTION CREATING A 

TEMPORARY WEBSITE COMMITTEE 
 

 WHEREAS, it is the desire of the Governing Body of the  Borough of Highlands to take 
an extensive review of the borough’s website to establish improvements to the website; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the Borough sought out volunteers to be on said committee by posting 
opening notice on the borough’s bulletin board, website and electronic notice board; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the Governing Body at its March 3, 2010 meeting reviewed Citizens 
Leadership Forms and or letters of interest that were submitted by potential volunteers to serve 
on the Website Committee; and  
 
 WHEREAS, this committee will be headed up by both Mayor Anna C. Little and 
Councilman Chris Francy. 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Council of the Borough 
of Highlands that the following volunteers be appointed to Temporary Website Committee for 
the purpose of reviewing the borough’s website for possible improvement recommendations: 
Michelle Pezzullo, William Iler, Brian Cobb and  Laurie Salka. 
 
Seconded by Mr. Francy and adopted on the following roll call vote: 
 
ROLL CALL: 
AYES: Mr. Nolan, Mr. O’Neil, Mr. Francy, Ms. Kane, Mayor Little 
NAYES: None 
ABSENT: None 
ABSTAIN: None 
 
DATE: March 17, 2010 ___________________________________________ 
     CAROLYN CUMMINS, BOROUGH CLERK 
 
I hereby certify this to be a true copy of the Resolution adopted by the Governing Body of the 
Borough of Highlands on March 17, 2010. 
 
 
     _________________________________________ 
     Borough Clerk/Deputy Clerk 
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